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Item No. 14.3.1                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

√ 
Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  September 19, 2017 

Subject:  Enforcement of By-Law C-300 regarding Posting of Civic Addresses   

Motion for Council to Consider:  
 
Request a staff report on methods to ensure civic address numbers are visible at all times on all 
properties either by enforcing the posting of the blue/white civic number signage and/or enforcing 
Sections 5, 7, 11 and 12 of By-Law C-300.    
 

Reason:  
 
Many civic address numbers are not visible from the street/road which may cause a delay in the arrival 
time for first responders.   

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report outlining methods to ensure enforcement of By-Law C-300 so that all properties have civic 
address numbers clearly visible at all times. If property is deemed to be in violation of By-Law C-300, 
the issuance of tickets, as per Sections 11, 12 and 13 of By-Law C-300, be enforced.    
 
 
 

Councillor Tony Mancini  District  6 

 


